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November 5, 2015
RE: Neighborhood Meeting to discuss a Verizon Wireless Communications Facility
Dear Resident or Interested Party,

Verizon Wireless will hold a neighborhood meeting @ 33 W. University Boulevard , Tucson, Arizona on
Monday, November 16, 2015 from 5:00 - 6:00pm. The purpose of this meeting is to provide information
concerning the proposal of a Wireless Communications Facility (WCF) and to gather the surrounding
public’s input into the proposed application.

The proposed Wireless Communications Facility will be a fifty-five (55’) corten colored steel Monopole.
The entire ground space area this facility will occupy around 800sqft. The City of Tucson zoning
designation of this parcel is (C-3). The proposed facility is needed to help the wireless coverage in this
area of Tucson and will allow for increased access to advanced wireless voice & data services. At the
neighborhood meeting we will have a site plan of the proposed Wireless Communications Facility and
photo simulations of what the application will look like.

You may submit comments to the PDSD Director or speak at the public hearing. The City of Tucson will
notify the public once this application has a scheduled date for the public hearings associated with this
proposal. PDSDInquiries@tucsonaz.gov or by phone @ (520) 791-5550

This application meets the regulations of the City of Tucson Unified Development Code Section
4.9.4.1.6.b: Zoning Examiner Special Exception Procedure

If you are unable to attend the neighborhood meeting or for more information, please feel free to
contact me at 480-217-3076 or email at adam.brixius@pinnacleco.net.

Regards,

Adam Brixius
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